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I urge you to Support HB210 

If you want to return trust in elections in Oregon HB210 is one of the ways it can be 

done, by mail voting is NOT without it's flaws and abuse even if it's only 1 is 

something the voting public should not have to endure. Oregon has been found to 

have flaws on several issues numerous times. Thus, losing the trust of the citizens. 

Voting is one of the MOST important things we can do as citizens of this country. 

Hard to trust in the results of elections in Oregon when ballots can be received and 

counted days after the election date. And then the public has to wait weeks to verify 

& count the results from the elections. This is insanity has to stop!  

 

Carolyn Decker 


